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PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will we held on Monday, 

March 19, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal 

Building, located at 616 NE 4th Avenue, Camas, Washington, before the 

Camas City Council. 

The purpose is to allow the public an opportunity to present testimony 
to the City Council regarding amending the 2018 Budget. 

Any interested party may be heard at the hearing. In addition, the Clerk1s office will receive written 

testimony at any time between this publication and the completion of the hearing. To obtain 

additional information concerning the budget and the public hearing, contact Bernie Bacon, 

Deputy City Clerk, at 360.817.7257 or by e-mail at bbacon@cityofcamas.us. 

The public hearing is being conducted in a handicapped accessible location. Pursuant to the 

provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations 

to participate in the hearing, and any non-English speaking person wishing to attend the hearing, 

is asked to advise the City at least five days before the hearing by contacting Bernie Bacon at 

360.817.7257 or by email at bbacon@cityofcamas.us. 
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